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18th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Action Required: Register for School Photos 
  
Further to the letter sent on 9th September, I am writing to remind you that Fizz Photography will be coming 
into School on Tuesday 24th September to take photographs pf our students in Years 7, 9,11 and 12.  
Students should be in their full school uniform and any issues should be raised with their Form Tutor as 
soon as possible. 
  
If you have not already done so, please register now by following these three simple steps: 
  
1. Visit https://order.fizz-photography.co.uk on your phone, tablet or computer 
2. Enter code: JRYXWW4MB4 
3. Enter your child’s name, and your contact details 
  
You must register BEFORE the day of the photo shoot. Once registered, you'll be notified when photos 
are available for viewing and ordering, directly receiving your child's photo(s) via email/SMS. You can 
view and order photos with ease, from anywhere. 
  
Your details are used solely for sharing your child’s personal gallery securely with you, and you can learn 
more about Fizz Photography’s data protection practices here: https://order.fizz-
photography.co.uk/privacy-policy/ 
  
You will not be able to register on the day of the photo shoot or beyond. Parents / Guardians who do not 
register will receive a manual proof slip in due course.  
 
Please don't miss this opportunity for a seamless photo day experience. Pre-register today! 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs S Salerno 
Pastoral Support Administrator 
ssalerno@buckinghamschool.org 
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